
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Office of Commissioner Fay 
Wednesday, October 6, 2021 12:34 PM 
Commissioner Correspondence 
FW: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL 

Please place the email below in Docket No. 20210015 

Thanks 

Veronica D. Washington 
Executive Assistant to Commissioner Andrew Fay 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399 
(850)413-6036 
vwashing@psc.state.fl.us 

FL Q ,RI DA 
PUB U C 
SERVICE 
COMM I SS I ON 

CORRESPONDENCE 
10/6/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 11909-2021 

Disclaimer: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communication to or from state officials regarding state business are 
considered public records and will be made available to the public and the media uJacpon request. Therefore, your email message may be 
subject to public disclosure. If you do not want your email message released in response to a public records request , do not send email to 
the Public Service Commiss ion . Instead, contact this office by phone. 

From: Alyssa Lee <info@email.actionnetwork.org> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 06, 202111:21 AM 
To: Office of Commissioner Fay <Commissioner.Fay@psc.state.fl.us> 
Subject: We Can't Afford Higher Rates from FPL 

Commissioner Andrew Fay, 
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2

I am writing as a concerned Florida resident and customer of Florida Power & Light (FPL). I 

received notification that FPL intends to increase rates for customers like me. I am urging you 

to rethink this decision and not increase our bills.  

This past year has been extremely challenging financially for many people in the state of 

Florida including myself. A rate increase is the last thing we need, especially for vulnerable 

folks who may be on a fixed income or struggling to find work. My electric bill for the past 2 

months has been $200+ when I live in a one bedroom apartment and barely use any of the 

flood lights. This is an outrageous amount to be paying for an apartment especially when the 

electricity is not being used during the day while I am away. 

I urge you to reconsider this rate increase. 

Alyssa Lee  

alyssalee251@gmail.com  

14306 Stonebrook Dr  

Sanford, Florida 32773 

 

  

 

 




